
I’m Bill Love of 490 Fairoak Dr, Severna Park MD

Concerning HB0455 State Personnel - Implicit Bias Awareness Training – Required

Do NOT move this bill forward. I am strongly opposed. This is just another attempt to implement 
Critical Race Theory. It’s propaganda, it’s Marxist, and it’s divisive.

This training is NOT:

About Equality
A civil rights movement
Aspirational
Unifying
Optimistic
Constructive
Affirming
Visionary
Factual

My tax dollars should not be spent on an attack of our Declaration of Independence. PERIOD!!!

Thank you


